
From: Prue Heikkinen  
Sent: Friday, June 13, 2014 5:51 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: Photo of Friday eve Overnight Parking on Wayne Street - Already Full - 
June 13, 2014 
 
There will be more cars looking for parking on Wayne Street in the next hour.  
Here is a photo of cars parked for the night at 5:30 pm today, June 13. 
 
The open space is where the driveway enters the street. 
 
My husband is still out working and will want to park on the street.   
Where can he park? 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
-prue Heikkinen 
 

 


